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Our Nelson-Garfield Memorial Camp #3 meeting is this Tuesday night November
19th at 7:00pm at the Independence Library, I-275 to Hwy. 16 South 6.5 miles on
the right. This will be a Ritual Meeting including the installation of our new
Officers for 2003 year.

A reminder to turn in those tickets for our 1860 Light Cavalry Saber drawing to be
held at this meeting. We currently have donations for 83 chances ($83.00).
Additionally we will draw for the Civil War book from NKU History Day this past
March, donations for 19 chances ($19.00).

Our annual dues of $25.00 are payable by December 31st, dues will be accepted
at this meeting to save the Camp postage. Our Camp has taken a consignment
of the 2002 Department of Kentucky Camp Nelson medals. We only have 6 left
and they are available for $12.00 each.

At our last meeting October 22nd, we nominated and elected the following
Offices for 2003.

Bernie O'Bryan    Commander / Chaplain
Jeff Hampton    Sr. Vice Commander
Earl Nichols    Jr. Vice Commander / Graves Registration
JC Morgan    Editor / (Secretary)
Martin Greene    Treasurer / Camp Council
Steve Clifford    Historian / Camp Council
Jim Kiger    Patriotic Instructor / Camp Council
Bryan Greene    Signals Officer / Web Master
Luke Clifford    Camp Guard

Yours in Fraternity, Charity and Loyalty,

Martin L. Greene, Commander
Nelson-Garfield Memorial Camp #3
Department of Kentucky
SUVCW


